
eSTAR Time & Attendance System Update--Go Live Date Moving Back ---Sent 10/21/15 

 

 
 

 

Earlier this year we announced the plan to implement a new time and attendance system known 

as eSTAR (Employee State Time and Attendance Reporting) targeted for January.  This start 

date is being moved back to provide additional time for system testing and configuration.  The 

best estimate is that eSTAR will Go Live at the end of the first quarter 2016.  Watch for more 

details as the timing becomes clearer. 

 

Questions may be directed to your Human Resources Representative, or you may call the New 

Castle office, including Emily P. Bissell Hospital and the Delaware Psychiatric Center, at 302-

255-9070, Delaware Hospital for the Chronically Ill / Governor Bacon Health Center 302-223-

1554, Kent/Sussex office at 302-744-4558, or Stockley Center at 302-933-3000. 

Please share this message with staff that does not have access to e-mail.  

 


